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Congratulations, Fr. Joe Bambenek!    ~ Fr. Tom Wilson 
 

All Saints has had the privilege of hosting Joe Bambenek since 2006 as its teaching par-

ish seminarian. Today, the great mutual investment of prayers, support, and grace comes 

to fruition as Fr. Joe Bambenek offers a Mass of Thanksgiving here. The nature of the 

teaching parish program is that it grows in its level of involvement and public presence 

over the four years of graduate level seminary. Very few would have known him much in 

his first year, while almost the whole parish would have heard him preach in his last year 

as a transitional deacon, and we all know what an accomplished preacher he is for a 

newly ordained. 

 

As Director of Vocations for the archdiocese for seven years, I saw a lot of potential candi-

dates for the priesthood come through my door, many of them very sincere and blessed 

with the skills and temperament to be priests and quite a few without. My first contact 

with Joe actually came through his mother when she called about a retreat I was part of 

for discernment candidates. I am usually a little nervous when its mom that makes the 

first call, but when I found out what a brutal travel schedule he had and talked to him, I 

understood it was his idea and not his mother’s! After arranging time to visit family and 

come on our retreat, I met him for the first time and I knew we had a good candidate. He 

was prayerful, diligent, well educated, and as focused a candidate as I had worked with.  

This was not a whim for him, as he was consciously following God’s call to leave a suc-

cessful career in energy policy to pursue the priesthood. 

 

He again made a conscious and God led decision to take his philosophy courses at Ave 

Maria in Michigan before he entered our program in the archdiocese. As a priest, I knew 

he was making a good decision. As a vocation director, I was a little nervous because our 

“numbers” would be down one that year, and you never knew what might happen if he 

was not in our house. Clearly, the decision was correct, as he grew in his spiritual life, and 

ended up being a good resource for a number of younger candidates at the Ave Maria 

program. 

 

When you have the privilege of hearing him preach or receiving the sacraments from him, 

know there is also a significant package you do not see. While academically successful 

and high in demand for his professional skills, Fr. Joe was also a member of the Board of 

Trustees of his alma mater, Truman State University in Missouri, is a gifted leader who 

led young adult retreats, and founded a ministry in Michigan to assist unwed mothers 

and bring healing to post abortive woman. He is a man of many gifts and many friends, 

who is famous for being there for his friends and maintaining contact with people from all 

facets of his life. 

 

It is a great day for Fr. Joe, the Bambenek family, and the Church in the Archdiocese of 

Saint Paul and Minneapolis. Fr. Joe has many talents and gifts to serve as a priest, but 

the most important one is a heart of great loyalty, love for God and people, and a burning 

desire to serve. Thank you for all of your prayers, support, and willingness to share in his 

formation.   

 

At this writing, Fr. Joe has not received his assignment from Archbishop Nienstedt, but 

wherever he goes, he will be a great asset to a parish ready to hit the ground running in 

serving God’s people.  

 

Congratulations Fr. Joe!  You are still in our prayers. 
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MAY 30, 2010   
THE MOST HOLY TRINITY  

Leading People to Christ through Liturgy, Learning, Sacraments and Service. 

Fr. Joseph Bambenek will celebrate 

a Mass of Thanksgiving at the 11:00 

am Mass at All Saints on Sunday, 

May 30th. A reception will follow in 

Murphy Hall. All are invited to attend.  
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 Saturday May 29 

 8:00 pm † Alphonse Cutitto, Sr. 

 5:00 pm Alexander Wieskamp 

 

 Sunday May 30 

 7:30 am † Geraldine Krejce 

 9:00 am Parishioners of All Saints 

  11:00 am Parishioners of All Saints 

 5:30 pm † John McKendry 

 

 Monday May 31 

 11:00 am † For All Who Have Died 

 

 Tuesday June 1 

 7:30 am † Dan Kubes 

 6:30 pm Fr. Eugene Tiffany 

   

 Wednesday June 2 

 7:30 am † John & † Theresa Weiers 

   

 Thursday June 3 

 7:30 am † Margie Kobus 

  

 Friday June 4 

 7:30 am Priest Intentions 

 8:30 am All Students either Leaving or Graduating 

From All Saints   

   

 Saturday June 5 

 8:00 am Jason Parker 

 5:00 pm Javier Fuentes 

 

 Sunday June 6 

 7:30 am † Frank Coglitore 

 9:00 am Parishioners of All Saints 

  11:00 am Parishioners of All Saints 

 5:30 pm † Don H. Nelson 

Mass Schedule & Intentions 

Readings for the Week of May 30 

 

Sunday:  Prv 8:22-31/Rom 5:1-5/Jn 16:12-15 

Monday: Zep 3:14-18a or Rom 12:9-16/Lk 1:39-56 

Tuesday: 2 Pt 3:12-15a, 17-18/Mk 12:13-17 

Wednesday: 2 Tm 1:1-3, 6-12/Mk 12:18-27 

Thursday: 2 Tm 2:8-15/Mk 12:28-34 

Friday:  2 Tm 3:10-17/Mk 12:35-37 

Saturday: 2 Tm 4:1-8/Mk 12:38-44 

Next Sunday: Gn 14:18-20/1 Cor 11:23-26/Lk 9:11b-17 

Liturgy & Worship  

Weekday Prayer Opportunities 

Weekly prayer opportunities to enrich your prayer life and 

strengthen your relationship with God. 

♦ Eucharistic Adoration: 8:00 - 9:30 am following daily 

Masses on Monday, Wednesday and Thursday. 

 Eucharistic Adoration: Tuesdays, 8:00 am - 6:15 pm and  

 7:00 - 8:30 pm. 

♦ Divine Mercy Chaplet: Tuesdays, 5:30 pm in St. Mary’s 

Chapel.  

♦ Rosary: Tuesdays, 5:45 pm in St. Mary’s Chapel. 

♦ Benediction: Tuesdays, 6:15 pm in St. Mary’s Chapel.  

♦ Mass: Tuesdays, 6:30 pm 

♦ Liturgy of the Hours: Saturdays, 7:30 am in the Chapel. 

Baptisms 

Baptisms are celebrated the first and third Sundays of the 

month at 12:30 pm (some exceptions exist due to scheduling 

of other parish events and holidays). Please contact the parish 

office at (952) 469-4481 to register for Baptism and sign up 

for Parent Formation classes. 

 

Celebration of Marriage 

Archdiocesan policy indicates that engaged couples should 

begin formal preparation for marriage at least 6 months prior 

to the scheduled wedding date. In most cases this would sug-

gest that contact with the parish take place 9-12 months in 

advance of the wedding. Please call the parish office at (952) 

469-4481 regarding your first appointment with our clergy. 

 

Anointing of Sick 

Please call the parish office or a priest if you would like to ar-

range Anointing for yourself or loved one. The Sacrament of 

Reconciliation (Confession) can take place at this time as well. 

 

Reconciliation 

Private confession is available Saturdays at 8:30 - 9:30 am 

and from 3:30 - 4:30 pm in the Chapel and by private appoint-

ment. Reconciliation as community prayer with a number of 

priests hearing private confessions is available seasonally 

during Advent and Lent. 

Sacramental Ministry Pilgrimage to Fatima 

Fr. Tom Wilson will be the spiritual director of a pilgrimage to 

Fatima and Lourdes from October 19-29, 2010. The pilgrim-

age also includes stops in Avila, home of St. Teresa, and 

Loyola, the birthplace of St. Ignatius, and concludes in Paris 

and the Notre Dame Cathedral. Brochures are available in the 

parish office which include cost and a detailed itinerary. The 

final registration date is Tuesday, June 15th. Final payment 

must be received by Thursday, July 15th. If you have ques-

tions, please contact Fr. Wilson at the parish office or call Judy 

or Don Robinson of Marian Tours at 1-888-694-2554 or 

www.marian-tours.com.   
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In Remembrance 

There are fields where poppies bloom this time of year. There 

are acres where flags flutter in the breeze. There are plots of 

land studded with the rows of stone upon stone carved with 

the names of the fallen and the rank they wore on the uniform 

that was theirs. Even as the numbers of those who have 

served in one war fade away, they are replenished by those 

who have served in a new one. Those who survive take the 

place of those who have gone, and remember the service  

rendered by the dead. The graves are hallowed by the blood of 

heroes, and decorated by the survivors of wars now ended. 

We gather in remembrance, knowing that the service we give 

to fallen heroes is memorial to their love of freedom and ulti-

mate sacrifice for us. 
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Actual Received $               2,699       $            145,264 

Principal Payments Made $ 19,036    $  291,658 

Debt Outstanding $       5,420,307 $         5,420,307 

Capital Campaign 

Weekly Offering 
 

 One Week  Fiscal Year to Date  

 5/17/10 – 5/23/10 7/01/09 – 5/23/10 

 

Budgeted   

Stewardship: $   43,860 * $ 2,061,420 

 

Actual Received: 

Week 1 $    $ 495,954 

Week 2 $   $ 466,583 

Week 3 $    $ 449,572 

Week 4 $   42,845 $ 466,308 

Week 5 $   $ 96,995 

Total $ 42,845 $ 1,975,412 

 

Net: $  1,015 $        (86,008)  

 

 

* Represents budgeted stewardship for the  

2009/2010 fiscal year divided by 52 weeks. 

Financial Stewardship  

Pahl’s Market and All Saints Parish  

Appalachian Mountains Mission Trip 

 

Spring Flower Fundraiser 

 

Tuesday, May 11th - Tuesday, June 1st 

 

Buy your plants and garden supplies at Pahl’s Market to help 

raise money for All Saints Appalachian Mountains Mission 

Trip, June 19-26, 2010. Pahl’s Market be donating 10% of all 

regularly priced merchandise purchases to the fundraiser.  

 

Pahl’s Market is located at  

160th Street and Galaxie Avenue West  

in Apple Valley 

 

PLEASE USE THE COUPON BELOW OR MENTION “ALL 

SAINTS” WHEN YOU PURCHASE PLANTS AND  

GARDEN SUPPLIES AT PAHL’S MARKET. 

 

THANK YOU IN ADVANCE FOR YOUR SUPPORT! 

 

Fundraiser Coupon 

May 11th - June 1st, 2010 

All Saints Mission Trip to  

West Virginia  

 

Total:  _________________ 

 

Valid only on regularly priced merchandise. Not valid with any 

discount or on services. 

Spring Flower Fundraiser 

 

Memorial Day Mass 

at 

All Saints Cemetery 

 

Monday, May 31st 

 

11:00 am 

 

In case of rain, Mass will  

                 be held at the Church. 

“No one has greater love than this, 

To lay down one’s life for one’s friends.” 

Mary Garden Planting 

Plan to attend our 10th annual Mary Garden Planting Day. 

Again, as in previous years, we will plant flowers that have tra-

ditionally been associated with Mary, her virtues, or with basic 

teachings of the Catholic faith.  

 

This is a special day for your children, so bring your children 

them to Church on Thursday, June 17th at 9:45 am. We will 

meet in St. Mary’s Chapel for a brief prayer service honoring 

Our Lady. Then we will go out to the Mary Garden to learn 

about one of Mary’s flowers and do our planting. In case of 

rain, we will still meet in the chapel for prayer, and plant our 

flowers later.  

 

Each child is asked to bring their Rosary, one (or more) packs 

of flowers (usually 4 to 6 plants are in a pack) and a garden 

trowel. Please pray for a nice day!  A few adult “planting super-

visors” would be greatly appreciated! For more information call 

Mary Clare Wareham at (952) 432-8597. 

 

Summer Hours for Parish Office 

Effective Monday, June 7th 

 

Parish Office hours changing soon 

 

 

 

 

 

 

These hours will remain in effect during the summer months. 

Monday - Tuesday 8:00 am - 7:00 pm 

Wednesday - Thursday 8:00 am - 5:00 pm 

Friday 8:00 am - 3:00 pm 

Virtus Training 

Attention adult volunteers, the dates for Virtus training are: 

Saturday, June 5th from 9:30 am - 12:00 pm 

Monday, June 7th from 6:30 - 9:30 pm 

 

Training sessions will be in the Small Dining Room 

Registration must be done online: 

Go to www.virtus.org 

Click on the “Registration” link in the left-hand column. 

Select “Saint Paul and Minneapolis (Archdiocese)” from the 

drop-down box. 

Participants will create their own “User ID” and “Password.” 

Follow the screen prompts to continue the on-line registration. 

If you need assistance, please call Eileen in the FEP office at 

(952) 469-6461.  
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 Annual Emmaus Retreat 

June 4

th

 – 6

th

 Retreat for Women 

 

A Retreat for the Women of All Saints 

 

How long since you’ve asked yourself:   

• Who am I? 

• Is my faith important to me? 

• Where am I going? 

• Is Jesus part of my daily life? 

 

You can arrive at the answers if you give yourself time to 

think. You will find the answers right in your own heart when 

you make a retreat. Come join us! 

 

The retreat is held at the Franciscan Retreat Center in Prior 

Lake. Cost is $125 and includes lodging, meals and program.  

 

Registration continues after Masses this weekend. Registra-

tion is limited so please register early. Limited partial scholar-

ships are available, call Mary Asp at (952) 469-9479. 

 

For more info go to www.allsaintschurch.com or call Monica at 

(952) 892-7587 or Maureen at (952) 469-1693.  

 

“Come journey with me… down the road to Emmaus.” 

Please plan on joining us! 
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tion form and more information. 

Vacation Bible School 

VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL 2010 -  IT’S NOT TOO LATE TO REG-

ISTER! High Seas Expedition on June 21-25, 

9:00 am to noon is for children age 4 by Sep-

tember 1, through current 5th graders. Registra-

tion will be open until we reach our enrollment 

limit. Forms are available on the parish website 

or at the VBS display in church. VOLUNTEERS 

ARE STILL NEEDED in the following areas: food preparation, 

decorating, group leaders and station leaders. For more infor-

mation, please contact Margaret Benson at (952) 469-6564 

or mbenson@allsaintschurch.com or. Thank You! 

Program Registration Dates 

Registration for VBS, and Middle School Camp has begun, as 

well as the 2010—11 Faith Enrichment Program (FEP) & Sac-

rament Programs. Summer Stretch is full, however, we are still 

taking names on a “wait list.” Availability of Summer Programs 

will be on a first come, first serve basis. Watch for registration 

signs. Those registering prior to September 6th will receive the 

early registration discount. FEP Registration will be available 

on Monday, Tuesday, Thursday, and Friday from 9:00 am - 

5:00 pm; and on Wednesdays from 9:00 am - 7:00 pm. FEP 

Registration will remain open until June 10th in the Parish 

Office.  

 

Check out www.allsaintschurch.com/fep now for all program-

ming information (dates, fees, etc.)  

 

We are grateful to those who gift the children of our parish 

with their time, skills, and faith by teaching in our FEP pro-

gram. We invite everyone, whether you have children in the 

program or not, to consider making this commitment. 

Faith Formation 

Red Cross Blood Drive 

The Red Cross Blood Drive will be hosted here again at All 

Saints on Thursday, July 1st from 1:00 - 7:00 pm. Please mark 

your calendars. Sign-up sheets will be placed in the Gathering 

Space. Watch for them! 

School Registration 

We currently have openings in grades 2, 4, 5, and 6 for the 

2010-2011 school year. If you would like information about 

the school, or would like to register, please call 

the school office at (952) 469-3332. We also 

provide financial assistance to families with fi-

nancial needs. Ms. Heuman, Principal, would be 

happy to meet with families, provide tours and 

information packets. Come see how All Saints 

provides an excellent academic curriculum, as 

well as a faith-based community. We also offer 

many extra-curricular activities, such as swim 

team, math masters, computer club, and this 

year, softball and baseball, to name just a few. Come explore 

All Saints Catholic School! 

All Saints Catholic School 

Where Worship and Wisdom Meet 

Aluminum Can Drive 

Due to problems at the Can Drive Company, the can drive 

which was originally scheduled for May 15th will be held on 

Saturday, June 5th. Cans may be dropped off in the lower 

parking lot from 9:00 am – 1:00 pm. 

The Nursery will be closed Sunday, May 30th.  

We will be open Sundays during the summer,  

with the exception of July 4th. 

Falcon’s Nest Opens Enrollment 

The Falcon’s Nest at All Saints Catholic School is an Out of 

School Time Program offering child care daily in the summer 

from 7:00 am to 6:00 pm. Falcon’s Nest has limited openings 

for school-age children in this summer’s  program:  ‘Come Sail 

Away.’ Falcon’s Nest will open enrollment to all parish families 

and will accept registrations on a first come, first serve basis. 

Scheduling at the Falcon’s Nest is very flexible, 

with no minimum attendance requirement. 

Children attending Falcon’s Nest participate in 

4-H projects, go on fun and educational field 

trips, and participate in Heritage Library’s sum-

mer reading program. Our Catholic faith is inte-

grated into all aspects of the program. Fourth and fifth grade 

graduates have a space of their own, ‘The Falcon’s Perch.” 

This, and much more information, including registration and 

other forms, is available on the parish website.  Click on the 

Falcon’s Nest link. 

Summer Book Study 

All Saints will have a Summer Book Study on a great book writ-

ten by Minnesota author Dale Ahlquist called Common Sense 

101: Lessons from G. K. Chesterton. We meet on four Tues-

day mornings:  June 29| July 13 & 27| and August 10 from  

9:30-11:30 am in the library. We will also have an evening 

study group on this book on those same Tuesdays, 7:05-8:30 

pm in the Conference Room. The cost of the study (which in-

cludes the book) is $12. Childcare is available for the morning 

study group. If questions or if you wish to register, please con-

tact Mike Vievering at mjvees@charter.net or call (952) 469-

6480. Please register by June 9th. 
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Justice & Service  jsc@allsaintschurch.com 

 

         Youth Ministry 

Chris Kuhn (952) 469-6466  

email: ckuhn@allsaintschurch.com  

Memorial Day - There will be no Senior High Youth night over 

the Memorial Day weekend! 

 

Peer Ministry is a great way to serve, meet new people,  and 

get involved at the Church. Teens decide their time commit-

ment.  Application information online and due June 1st. 

Pastoral Care  

“Sleeping with Bread—Reflecting Upon Our Life Experience” 

This retreat will focus on deepening our positive memories 

and grieving the losses we need to accept. Then it will focus 

on healing the present where we can feel ashamed or stuck. 

Finally, we will discover how God is calling us into a future full 

of life. 

 

Fr. Matt Linn is a nationally known retreat master and author. 

Dr. Jeanne Jones is a practicing Ph.D. psychologist and certi-

fied spiritual director. The retreat will be held June 18-20, at 

St. Anthony Spirituality Center in Marathon, WI. Offering: 

$150.00 includes all meals and lodging. If interested, call Deb 

Janssen for car pool possibilities from All Saints.  

 

For more information call: (715) 443-2236 or see the website: 

www.sarcenter.com and look under ‘Calendar.’ 

Teen Leadership 

It is not too late to sign up for Summer 2010! 63 years of 

faith, friendship and fun in North-

ern Minnesota! 

 

Sessions are available for chil-

dren in grades 1-9 and 2-week 

Teen Leadership programming. 

Registration will be available until sessions are full. Volunteer 

service opportunities also available. Email: www.cycamp.org or 

call (651) 636-1645 for more information.  

Global Solidarity Sunday 

Sunday, June 6 –– the Solemnity of Corpus Christi (The Most 

Holy Body and Blood of Christ) –– has been designated 

“Global Solidarity Sunday” in our Archdiocese. This connec-

tion highlights the call for the Church throughout the world to 

be the Body of Christ alive in the world today. The principal of 

Global Solidarity teaches that we are one human family, what-

ever our national, racial, ethnic, economic, and ideological 

differences. Learning to practice the virtue of Solidarity 

means learning that loving our neighbor has global dimen-

sions in an interdependent world. Part of this observance is a 

collection in support of the work of Catholic Relief Services 

and the growing Catholic Churches in Central & Eastern 

Europe, Africa, and Latin America. Information (including en-

velopes) is available in the Gathering Space. Donations for 

this collection can be placed in the regular Sunday collection 

or brought to the parish office through June 13. Please be as 

generous as you are able. 

Super Saturday Service Day - Walk for Life 

This month's event includes multiple ways to 

support the Pro-Life movement and Pregnancy 

Choices Life Care Center in Apple Valley. 

• Join the All Saints team at the Walk for Life 

at Lake Nokomis on June 19th! 

• Sponsor a walker or the team with cash do-

nations. 

• Donate baked goods to the Bake Sale (June 5th/6th). 

• Volunteer to help with Bake Sale. 

 

See the SSSD page on the Website for more information or 

email sssd@allsaintschurch.com. 

Solidarity with St. Andrew's Parish in Dominica 

Our monthly collection to assist St. Andrew's Parish in Vielle 

Case, Commonwealth of Dominica (West Indies) will take place 

at all Masses on the weekend of June 5-6. Your participation is 

appreciated. If you wish to contribute by check, make it pay-

able to "All Saints." All Saints then remits the total amount of 

our monthly collection to St. Andrews. This will also ensure that 

your contribution appears on your giving record for tax pur-

poses. (Checks written directly to an overseas charitable or-

ganization are not tax deductible.) 

Natural Family Planning 

Natural Family Planning is based on comprehensive scientific 

research, is healthy and marriage building! If you are looking 

to enhance your married life, a series of classes taught by a 

qualified instructor will begin on:  Thursday, June 10, 2010 at 

All Saints Church in Lakeville. To register or for more informa-

tion, please call Billings OM at (952) 913-7623. 

Theology on Tap 

Theology on Tap, sponsored by the Cathedral Young Adults & 

Catholic Aid Association, will be held on Wednesday nights, 

from June 16th - July 21st at Gabe’s Roadhouse on the corner 

of Lexington and Energy Parkway at 991 North Lexington 

Parkway. Doors open at 7:00 pm and the presentation is from 

7:30 - 8:45 pm, giving young adults (ages 21 to 39, single 

and married) the opportunity to learn, share and ask about 

the Catholic faith! 

All sessions are free of charge. Bring yourself and a friend! 

Date Topic Speaker 

June 23rd Undoing Henry VIII and 

Other Ecumenical Issues 

Joseph Michalak 

June 30th Jesus Christ: The Savior 

Formerly known as  

Bishop Lee Piché 

June 16th Father’s Day:  

Don’t forget to Call God 

Unannounced 

Archdiocesan Corpus Christi Procession 

Will be held on Sunday, June 6th from 2:00-4:00 pm at the 

University of St. Thomas School of Law (Minneapolis Campus, 

LaSalle Avenue between 11th and 12th Streets) to the Basil-

ica of St. Mary. Join Archbishop John Nienstedt and Catholics 

from throughout the Archdiocese in this festive walk with our 

Eucharistic Lord. Ice cream social and return busing afterward. 

Details at www.WalkWithHim.net or call (651) 239-8574. 
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Main Church Number ...................................... (952) 469-4481 

After Hours & Emergencies ..................................... 469-4481 

Pastoral/Administration FAX ......................................... 469-5752 

 

Clergy 

Pastor: Fr. Thomas Wilson .............................................. 469-6501 

Parochial Vicar: Fr. Doug Ebert ...................................... 985-9981 

Deacon George Nugent (Facilities) ................................ 985-9960 

Deacon Jim Marschall (Pastoral Care) .......................... 985-9983 

(Justice & Service) .......................................................... 985-9983 

 

Administration 

Parish Administrator: Jackie Sauber .............................. 469-6470 

Finance Manager: Mimi Baker ........................................ 469-6473 

 

Church & Worship 

Director of Liturgy & Music: Aana Bendson  .................. 469-6476  

Associate Music Director: Kathy Borgen  ....................... 953-7103  

 

Formation Office ......................................................... 469-6461 

PreK - Grade 5 FEP: Margaret Benson ........................... 469-6564 

Youth Ministry: Chris Kuhn ............................................469-6466 

Adult Formation & RCIA: Mike Vievering ..................... 469-6480 

Sr. High FEP & Sacraments: Mary Kay Bungert ............ 469-6465 

 

All Saints Preschool 

Director: Teri Sullivan ..................................................... 985-9936 

 

All Saints School .......................................................... 469-3332 

School FAX ...................................................................... 469-4484 

Principal: Jan Heuman .................................................... 469-5725 

 

Pastoral Council 

Pastor: Fr. Thomas Wilson ..............................................................  

Parochial Vicar: Fr. Doug Ebert ......................................................  

Chair: Jennifer Ward ....................................................... 435-5850 

Vice Chair: Peter Shea ..................................................... 997-7609 

Trustee: John Elstad ........................................................ 469-5449 

Trustee: Faith McCaghy.................................................... 461-2277 

Tony Steffl ........................................................................ 891-2503 

Allyn Eaves ...................................................................... 432-2066 

Al Novacek........................................................................ 469-5257 

Leslie Clark ...................................................................... 432-3860 

Paul Joyce............................................................... (651) 503-2002 

Jim Emond ....................................................................... 469-2526 

Allan Douglass ....................................................... (651) 460-6968 

 

 

All Saints Prayer Network     

 

“For where two or three are gathered together in my name,  

there am I in the midst of them.” Matthew 18:20 

 

Rita ................................................................................... 469-2452 

Dyann ...............................................................................894-5966 

 

All Saints Online: www.allsaintschurch.com  

 

Questions/Comments: info@allsaintschurch.com 

Articles to be published in the Sunday Bulletin  

can be emailed to bulletin@allsaintschurch.com 

or send to  

All Saints Catholic Church 

19795 Holyoke Avenue 

 Lakeville, MN 55044 

Reach Us - Tell Us - Ask Us The Week Ahead 
  

 Monday, May 31 

 Memorial Day Mass   11:00 AM 

   

 Tuesday, June 1 

    Barb Schafer Reception  7:00 PM    

 Parish Pastoral Council   7:00 PM    

 School Advisory Meeting   7:00 PM    

 Al-Anon & Al-Ateen   7:15 PM    

  

 Wednesday, June 2 

 Peer Leaders Prayer & Worship   4:00 PM    

 Youth Ownership Meeting  6:00 PM    

 Regional Parish Leadership Meeting   7:00 PM  

      

  Thursday, June 3 

 Thursday Mom's Group   9:30 AM    

 Capital Campaign Meeting   7:00 PM    

 

 Friday, June 4 

 Friday MOMS Group   9:30 AM    

 Girl Scouts   4:00 PM    

 Girl Scout Ceremony & Reception  4:45 PM   

 Music Ministry Get-Together   7:00 PM)   

  

   Saturday, June 5�

 Liturgy of the Hours   7:30 AM 

 Private Reconciliation   8:30 AM 

 VIRTUS Training  9:00 AM   �

 Private Reconciliation   3:30 PM 

  

Sunday, June 6 

 Baptisms  (12:30 PM 

 Girl Scout Troop  4:00 PM    

 Youth  Ministry Meeting    6:30 PM   

 Boy Scout Committee Meeting.   6:30 PM     

Community Garden 

The Community Garden is growing by leaps and bounds. Many 

thanks to Bill Hoffbeck and Kelly Hayes for the ground prepa-

ration. Currently, all available garden sections have been as-

signed. Those folks interested in reserving some space for 

next year’s growing season can email Laura at growingto-

gether@allsaintschurch.com to get your name on a waitlist. 

Growers, if you have questions, please refer to your ‘All the 

Dirt’ information sheets. 

Feed My Starving Children Needs Volunteers! 

The need is as great as ever in Haiti and more than 60 other 

countries that receive FMSC’s volunteer-packed meals. Re-

cently volunteer numbers have dropped off significantly, and 

FMSC needs your help to prepare the meals God’s starving 

children desperately need. Volunteer shifts are available Mon-

day through Saturday throughout the day and evening; volun-

teers are especially needed for weekday daytime shifts. 

Please visit www.fmsc.org today to reserve a time when you 

can come in to pack meals, and encourage other potential 

volunteers to help.  

Let us not love with words or speech  

but with actions and in truth. 1 John 3:18 

Summer Bulletin News 

During the months of June & July, the Sun-

day bulletin will be on vacation every other 

week. Those who have news to post should 

keep this in mind and anticipate getting in-

formation in to us in a timely manner. Dead-

lines will be posted. Our bulletins are posted 

online every week. Check the website. 



Granite Counter Tops
Fabrication and Installation

Eagan, MN ¥ (651) 452-2700 
www.grazzini.com

ATTN: Boomers & Retirees
Create LLC 5 Year Portfolio 

Multi-unit ¥ Condos ¥ Townhouses
 Dale Moser, Broker    612.281.8910

SUNDAY BRUNCH
10am-2pm

Mention this ad and 20% of
your Sunday Brunch sale
goes back to All Saints

17516 Dodd Blvd ¥ Lakeville
SE corner of Cedar & Dodd

952.432.CRAB (2722) ¥ www.mollycools.com

This Space Available

If you are interested,

please call  Bud Bien

at  952-852-4031

Or email: bbien@4LPi.com

Where are your photos?
        Creative Memories  

Carolyn Schlaefer
Parishioner/CM Consultant 

(952) 892-0459
Scrapbook Supplies, Classes & Retreats

www.mycmsite.com/carolynschlaefer

Transportation & Warehousing

Mel Simon
800-548-9149

Support Our Advertisers
Check the ads on this page before you check the yellow pages.

General & Family 
Dentistry

James Lesch, DDS
Gregory Smith, DDS
20785 HOLYOKE AVE

952-469-5213
www.jamesleschdds.com

DOES YOUR BUSINESS
TAKE CREDIT CARDS?

Would you like to SAVE 10-20% on your fees? 
Ask me about our ÒSave you money or pay you 

$500.00* guaranteeÓ *Terms & conditions apply

Call Bud Bien at

1-952-852-4031
or E-mail: bbien@4LPi.com

MarekÕs
Towing & Repair

ÒForeign & Domestic Auto RepairÓ
¥ Computerized Diagnostic Service

¥ Brakes    ¥ Tune-ups
¥ 24 Hour Towing

20152 Kendrick Ave. 469-3182

ÒProudly serving
our community 

since 1952Ó

Tel: 952-469-2256

Schmitty & Sons 
School Buses, Inc.

Professional Turf
ItÕs Not Just a Summer Job

Lawn Fertilizing and Weed Control
Landscape Design and Installation

Irrigation Systems Designed and Installed
Call For Free Estimates          469-8680

The Demo Group
Smart solutions for

the workplace
1800 E. Cliff Rd., Suite 9 ¥ Burnsville

(952) 736-1400
www.thedemogroup.com

Dick Clemmer

ÒThe Local ChoiceÓ
952-469-2239

Dick Clemmer - owner

Thomas G. Arnold, DDS, MS
Specialist in ORTHODONTICS
10920 175th Court West

 Lakeville                    892-5300Parishioner

Legends Club
- Banquet Facilities Available
- Weddings - Anniversaries

(952) 226-4777
8670 Credit River Blvd. Prior Lake

Babies to Adults ¥ Est. 1990 ¥ Peter & Katherine Schrock (Parishioners)

10491 165th Street West, Lakeville
952-435-1898

¥ Excellence in Swimming Instruction ¥

A. M. McDONALD O.D. ¥ A.J. URBACH, O.D. ¥ GINA DOEDEN, O.D.
952-469-EYES

¥ Complete Family Eye Care ¥ Examinations
¥ Contact Lens Trial Program ¥ Complete Optical Services

¥ 24 Hr. Emergency Service

20094 Kenwood Tr.-Lakeville

Residential Roo! ng
Steve or Nick Bormann

(952) 891-8586
www.bormannbros.com

Lake Marion
Storage

Fenced-Lighted
Heated-Secure 

LakeMarionStorage.com 952-985-5020

Truck Rentals
One-Way or Local Rentals
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B-2C  02-0397

05-14-2010 12:25:11 

Platt Dentistry 
Mackenzie King Platt, D.D.S.

ÒTreating Smiles of all AgesÓ

952.469.4588
www.plattdentistry.com

FamilyHealth 
Medical Clinic 

Open Saturday Mornings" 952-469-0500
Jacquard Ave. and County Road 70 

18404
Kenrick
Avenue

Bring this bulletin in on Sunday
for 10% off your entire bill

(952) 892-1991

The Best Place to Celebrate
All Events In Your Life

Beautiful Rooms, Award Winning Food,
Accommodates all Gatherings

Call Today - 952-435-7600

High Maintenance 
Lawn Care

Residential & Commercial
Snow Removal ¥ Free Estimates

Serving Entire South Metro 

651-206-0113

Doug Bonjean
I can help you buy, sell, lease,

 lease-to-own, seller Þ nance & contract for 
deed a home or investment property

612.597.7275
Dougbonjean@charter.net

Lakeville
18445 Orchard Trail
(952) 898-7267
(Near Super Target)

Farmington
18350 Pilot Knob Rd.

(651) 460-7267

Open 7 Days A Week
Bring in this ad for $2 off any cut or

$5 off any color service
Not valid with other offers

David & Rhonda Zoz
Owners & Parishioners        ASC

Cut ¥ Color ¥ Texture


